
Christmas Party day 

 

On Wednesday 16th December from 9.00am – 12.00pm we 

will be holding our Owlets Christmas party! We would like 

to invite all of our little Owlets in to help us all celebrate the 

magic of Christmas together. 

Timings 

If your child normally attends the morning session only, they can still be 

dropped off at their normal time of 8.30am but we ask that you pick up from 

the nursery gate at 12pm instead of 11.30am. 

If your child normally attends the afternoon session, they are invited to come 

in at 9am. You can either pick them up at 12pm at the end of the party or they 

are welcome to stay all day and you can collect as normal at 3pm. Please 

ensure you let us know what hours your child will attend in advance. 

If your child does not normally attend nursery on a Wednesday, they are 

invited to be dropped at nursery at 9am and picked up at 12pm. 

 

Food and Drink 

To ensure we are adhering to Covid safety guidelines we are asking all children 

to bring in a party lunch in their own packed lunch box on this day. We will all 

eat together but are not able to share food as we have done in previous years. 

If your child is due to stay at nursery for the afternoon, please ensure they 

have a snack for the afternoon too. 

General 

Party day also falls on our Christmas jumper day so children are invited to wear 

their Christmas jumpers or other festive clothes. Please bear in mind that we 

will be playing lots of games so please make sure the outfits are suitable for 

running around in! 

Please speak to a member of the team if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

The Nursery Team 


